York University Internship in Astronomy 
2016
The Department of Physics and Astronomy at York University has generously provided a Summer Internship in Astronomy at its campus in north Toronto for our 1st place prize winner.  If the 1st place contestant declines the internship it will be subsequently offered to the 2nd place winner and so on and so forth.  

The intern will be engaged with the York University Observatory in a variety of capacities, such as the evaluation of the performance of new digital cameras, the reduction and analysis of data tracking the evolution of variable stars, and public outreach.  Work can be confined to the day-time, but the intern will optionally have an opportunity to engage in night-time observing with the 0.4 and 0.6 meter telescopes, specifically to test the cameras and to acquire digital data in support of the research program.  The supervisor will be Professor Paul Delaney, the Observatory Coordinator.
If the intern resides within the Greater Toronto Area, then the Internship will be for a minimum of 3 weeks up to a maximum of 6 weeks (at the discretion of the intern) during the summer of 2016, with a salary of $400/week.
If the intern resides outside of the Greater Toronto Area, then the internship will be for 3 weeks during the summer of 2016, with a salary of $800/week.  The increase in the wage is intended to help to offset living costs while staying within the Greater Toronto Area (either on or off campus).  Information regarding York University accommodations is available at http://studenthousing.info.yorku.ca/acs/accommodation/.
In all cases, the internship may be terminated at the discretion of the supervisor if it is felt that the intern is inappropriately placed.
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